Lead Levels in Drinking Water, June 2019

Sources: Oregon Health Authority, Seattle Annual CCR, Olympia Annual CCR
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From: Dee White

To: McClymont, Keelan

Cc: Moore-Love, Karla; Davis, Meghaan
Subject: RE: Communication

Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 11:07:52 AM
Keelan,

Here is the subject/title of my three minutes July 24:
Here is my title:

The failure of the Portland Water Bureau to deliver safe drinking water to its customers.

Thanks
Dee White

From: McClymont, Keelan [mailto:Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 10:12 AM

To: Dee White

Cc: Moore-Love, Karla; Davis, Meghaan

Subject: RE: Communication

Hi Dee,

We will need to hear from you by 5 pm today if you want to reserve a Communication spot for next
Wednesday, July 24. If we don’t hear from you, we will assume you are keeping your spot on
September 11.

Thanks,

Keelan McClymont
Assistant Council Clerk | City of Portland
(503) 823-4085

NOTICE: The Council Clerk’s Office (Room 130) is temporarily closed due to construction. Please

visit Room 310 on the 3™ floor to drop off Council documents or to sign up for a Communication
spot.

From: McClymont, Keelan

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 9:12 AM

To: 'Dee White ' <deewhitel@mindspring.com>

Cc: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov>; Davis, Meghaan
<Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: RE: Communication



688"

Request of Dee White to address Council regarding the failure of the Water
Bureau to deliver safe drinking water to its customers (Communication)

Filed JUL 16 2019
MARY HULL CABALLERO
Auditor of the City of Portland

ByW

Deputy

JUL 2 4 2018

PLACED ON Fu s

COMMISSIONERS VOTED

AS FOLLOWS:

YEAS

NAYS

1. Fritz

2. Fish

3. Hardesty

4. Eudaly

Wheeler




